
 

 

 

 

Dear Students, 

 

Hope you all are safe. 

As you all know, World Yoga Day is celebrated on 21 June, Sunday. In this context, 

we are organizing a competition for the students. All students are requested to send 

one photograph or a 30 second video of doing Yoga. Best three Photographs and 

videos will be awarded based on content and message.  

Please send the entries by 5:00 pm on 21 June at- niscortindia@gmail.com 

 
Dr. Ritu Dubey Tiwari 
Principal, NISCORT 
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